
 

Hello Everyone,  

In Literacy this week we looked at the phonic sound ee and revised the 
sounds o c k with children that need to practice their first sounds a bit 
more. The sound ee is for eel and the action is wiggling your and in front 
of you like an eel. We read our class book, Jack and the Beanstalk, re-telling and 
acting out the story using our Mind-map, which we are very good at now. 

In our maths we looked at the compass directions and used our new 
knowledge to move around a grid, trying to work out which character 
from the story of the week we would land on by following instructions to 
move N, S, E or W a certain number of squares. We then built on this skill 
later in the week, by learning about quarter turns. The children then had 

to follow verbal instructions, turning 1, 2, 3 or 4 quarter turns from a starting 
direction and workout what coloured flower they would see on their sheet. They 
were really good at both skills and showed they can tune in well to instructions 
with 2 or more steps. 

In P.E. we carried on practicing for our Sport’s Day. We had a go at 
throwing bean bags and are going to progress onto wellies next week!!!!  

In our Outdoor learning we carried on practicing our number bonds to 5 and 10 
from last week. 

In science, we looked at what plants need in order to grow. We then 
created posters to show this, drawing a plant in the centre with the 
sun, rain and soil around them that we labelled.  

 

Happy Weekend Everyone! 

Miss Thomas, Mrs Bowen & Mrs Davies. 

 

 


